
Looking forward to a free and
sovereign 2019
We would like to wish all of our members, supporters and
readers a very Merry Christmas, and a free and sovereign 2019.

Of course, we know that the latter is far from guaranteed. All
we want for Christmas is for the referendum result – and hence
our democracy – to be respected. That shouldn’t be too much to
ask. Indeed, we shouldn’t have to ask for it at all – it
should be a given. But clearly more than four decades of the
EU steadily eroding our sovereignty have taken their toll on
our democratic values.

CIB has been fighting to extract the UK from the European
project  since  1969.  And  we  know  that,  even  assuming  a
satisfactory Brexit in March 2019, the threat the EU poses to
our sovereignty will remain. Well-funded Remoaner elites will
try to drag us back into the EU for years to come. Our
Europhile establishment will attempt to sign us up piecemeal
to so-called ‘co-operation’ and ‘partnerships’, such as in
defence or law and order. And CIB will continue to fight for
UK independence as we enter our fiftieth year.

The CIB website will now take a festive break until 7 January
2019. Look out for some exciting developments in the new year,
including a brand new website with a fresh, modern look, which
we hope will help our message reach a new generation of proud
defenders of national sovereignty.
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